

800 Mickelson Drive • Rapid City, South Dakota 57703-4018
Phone 605-394-4034 • 1-800-544-8765
FAX 605-394-1789

www.wdt.edu

January 28, 2010

Maggie Paul City Attorney's Office 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Re: WDTI Star Quilt Raffle

Dear Ms. Paul:

I am the advisor of the Western Dakota Tech Eagle Feather Society and I am writing this letter to request permission to conduct a raffle on the campus of WDT.

The WDT Eagle Feather Society is a non-profit organization. We would like to raffle off star quilts and other Native American items. The drawing will take place on Friday, May 7, 2010. The funds raised will be given to Rural American Initiatives to support their graduation ceremony.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration of this matter. If you have questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at 718-2421 or by e-mail at melanic.krauter@wdt.edu.

Sincerely.

Melanie Krauter

Special Services Coordinator Eagle Feather Society Advisor

claric Franter